
 
 
 

Office of the Vice Provost 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

Anna Schilter, Principal Assistant, Faculty Senate 

Brady Bowers, Program Coordinator, Graduate Studies Committee 

February 7, 2024 

Recommended approval of new Master of Veterinary Anatomic 

Pathology (MVAP) program 

 

On February 6, 2024, the Graduate Studies Committee recommended the 
approval of the new Master of Veterinary Anatomic Pathology (MVAP) 
program. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We request that this item be added to the Faculty Senate Committee agenda as a 
discussion item. 
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